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Portland & Western Railroad extension is conflating an already bankrupt negative 

ridership line to increase WES Commuter Rail line of service to Salem is ludicrous.  

 

Do not waste the taxpayers money, if a train line is not self-supporting why in the h*ll 

would the legislature be considering multiplying the tax burden onto all Oregon 

citizens.  

Is it government doing its best to strap Oregonians with failed outcomes 

exacerbated? 


